
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held at 9:00 a.m. on 
December 8, 2009 by the County of El Dorado Board of Supervisors in the Board 
of Supervisors Chambers, 330 Fair Lane, Placerville, California.  The public 
hearing brought forth by the El Dorado County Environmental Management 
Department will consider per State of California Assembly Bill 1020 establishing 
a State of California surcharge of $6 for a period of three (3) years (January 1, 
2010 – January 1, 2014) on businesses operating a public swimming pool.  
 
Signed, 
 
Gerri Silva, M.S., REHS 
Director of Environmental Management 
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